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John just submitted the survey Comments for Council with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

I agree with the proposed townhouse project at 8th Street and 8th Avenue. The townhouses
and the heritage house are needed for families that want to move into the neighborhood, and
the accessible studios are also an important housing option for seniors, pensioners and student
housing. I don’t object to any of the zoning variances.

ON TABLE            C-6
Public Hearing
March 27, 2023
re: Item 3
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